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Buy-Back Scheme

Update to the Port Hedland Industries Council
Community Industry Forum (CIF)
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Letters have been issued from the Minister for
Ports which do the following:

« set out how the Port Hedland Voluntary Buy-
Back Scheme will operate, referencing the
principles announced in June 2020

» note that Pilbara Ports Authority has been
appointed as the PHVBS administrator and
facilitator of the proposed Maritime Precinct
development

« officially make public the chosen name for our
wholly owned subsidiary: Hedland Maritime
Initiative Pty Ltd (HMI)

« provides contact information for the PHVBS
administrator:
phvbs@hedlandmaritime.com.au
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Enclosed with the letter are:

a contact details form for residential property
owners eligible for the PHVBS, which also
includes a brief survey gauging interest in the
Scheme; and

an Information Sheet on HMI letterhead
which notes the appointment of a Managing
Director.

The Information Sheet also contains brief
details about the Maritime Precinct
Masterplan (concept) that will be developed
and the longer term project that is the
Maritime Precinct.
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/ Flag is also hand drawn.

’ ! / Raising our flag: We wish
to communicate with the
community.

/

Ocean and sand
colour theme. Pilbara
red can be included
in secondary colours.
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HMI is now fully incorporated and is progressing:
« Port Hedland office

« Valuer panels

« Expression of Interest package

* Online information sessions (by registration)

* Individual engagement
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